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Date: 4/9/17 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians, 

I would like to begin by welcoming everybody back to Ysgol Llandegfan after 
the summer holidays. As you might be aware, I was appointed as 
Headteacher of the School from the 1st of September. It is with great 
pleasure and honour that I have been given the opportunity to be part of this 
school and close community, and I hope that together, we can continue to 
develop the school. 

I appreciate that introducing myself by letter is not the best way, and 
therefore I am extending an invite to attend an evening at the school next 
Monday (11/9/17 at 6pm) so that we may meet face to face and where I can 
discuss a few aspects of school life with you. Of course it is also an 
opportunity for yourselves to ask any questions you may have in an informal 
way. 

To finish, I would like to wish a happy and successful year to all our students 
for the forthcoming year. 

I look forward to meeting you all next week. 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Mr D. Hood 

Headteacher  


